
 

 

 
         Date: 16 Aug 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that on Thursday 24th and Friday 
25th August, we will be trialling a different approach for the bus drop-offs in the morning. 

  

The buses listed in the table below will be dropped off at our second gate, which is located slightly 
further down Perth Street. All other buses will be dropped off at the main gate as normal. Both of the 
entrances to the school will be well-staffed to ensure all children enter the building safely. 

Bus No. Bus Routings 

1 Tseung Kwan O, Kai Tak, Laguna City 

2 Wong Tai Sin, Kowloon City 

3 

Kowloon Tong, Tat Chee Avenue,  

Yau Yat Cheun, Parc Oasis 

5 

Yau Tong, Kwun Tong, Lok Fu,  

Broadcast Road, Beacon Hill 

7 

Parc Palais, King’s Park Villa,  

King’s Park Hill, Wylie Court, 

Ho Man Tin Hill 

8 Whampoa Garden, Laguna Verde 

9 

Royal Peninsula, Harbour Place,  

Star by the Sea, Celestial Heights 



 

 

21A 

Tung Chung Caribbean Coast Phase 2, 

Tung Chung Crescent 

21B 

Tung Chung Caribbean Coast Phase 1, 

The Visionary, Century Link,  

Seaview Crescent 

21C 

Tung Chung Coastal Skyline, La Bleu,  

La Rossa 

  

For Parents Who Drop Off by Car: 

Please continue to drop your children at the main entrance by the security office. 

  

For Walkers: 

If your child usually walks up the hill to school, you are, of course, welcome to send them through 
the second entrance. 

  

Important Parking Reminder: 

If you drive, we kindly ask that you do not park too close to the second entrance. The photos below 
show the area (marked with a yellow line) that we would like to keep clear as much as possible. 

 



 

 

 

Thank you for your support and understanding as we trial this new approach. 

  

Kind Regards 

  

Gavin MacGregor 

Principal 

 


